
Parents’ Association

Annual General Meeting and Lecture

Wednesday 16th October 2024 @ 19.30

Lecture Theatre

Agenda

1. Welcome by Mr. Robert Dunne, Principal

2. Short report on the Working of the Parents’ Association

3. Election of new member of Parents’ Association Executive Committee. The
following Years have vacancies:

1st Year – 1 male and 1 female representative

4th Year – 1 male and 1 female representative

5th Year – 1 male and 1 female representative

If you would like to serve as a Year Representative, please register your interest before
the meeting by emailing pa@loretoabbeydalkey.ie. Should we receive more
nominations than places available, a vote will take place at the AGM.

Seminar 19.50

“Thriving as an Adolescent”
Dr. Richard Hogan

Dr. Richard Hogan is a trained Family Psychotherapist, broadcaster and author. He is a
frequent contributor to both radio and tv programs where he offers parents easy to
follow practical steps that build healthier and more positive patterns of communication
with teenagers. His most recent book, ‘Parenting the Screenager’ is a practical guide for
parents of the modern child.
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